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Volunteers, many of them Tulane students, make listening easy at WTUL-FM,
broadcasting from the Lavin-Bernick Center on the uptown campus. The station will
have a stage at Voodoo Experience, with performers stopping by for short sets and
special interviews. The festival is Oct. 28â?“30 at New Orleans City Park.
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